
It's is almost that time of year for the SJH AGM! We are pleased to announce that
this year's meeting will be held virtually. Details along with the Zoom meeting link
will be sent by email. If you have recently updated your email or if you have any
questions, we'd love to hear from you. Please send us an email at
sjhraweb@gmail.com. 

Last year's AGM meeting minutes are available for review on our website at
sirjohnshomestead.com. 

We look forward to seeing everyone on October 18, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. 
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COMMUNITY SOCIAL
GATHERING

On Saturday, September 10, 2022 our community came together for SJH’s
Community Social Gathering, which was held at The Grange. It was great to see
everyone who attended and it was even nicer for all of us to be able to catch up in
person!  We look forward to seeing everyone in 2023!
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The SJH Board is seeking to fill two community Board positions this fall.
Board members will collaborate with Board members, and together play a
part in strategic planning and contribute to various community events
throughout the year. 

We'd love to hear from you! If you would like more information please
send us an email at sjhraweb@gmail.com. 

for reading the SJHRA Newsletter! 

SJH BOARD VACANCIES

We hope everyone has had a great summer!  



We look forward to seeing you at the AGM on 
Tuesday, October 18, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. 
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